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Counselling Services will be unavailable  
June 13th to July 3rd. 

 

If you require immediate help, please consult  
one of the resources listed below. 

 

24/7 Distress Line  
Phone:  780-482-4357.   

 

My Wellness 
http://www.mystudentplan.ca/csa/en/mywellness 

 

Questions or Concerns 
Please contact Student Services. 

Email: studentlife@concordia.ab.ca 
Phone: 780 479-9241 Grad Photos  

are ONLINE!  

FREE PSYCH ASSESSMENT 

Dr. Jamie Dyce is seeking volunteers 

to be involved in a psychological 

assessment.  This assessment is part 

of a graduate student practicum 

(PSY 637).   

As this is a practicum course, there is no charge for  

the psychological assessment. Concordia staff,   

students and  family members are eligible to participate 

in the assessment.  The assessment will  involve approxi-

mately 4 hours of your time. If interested, contact   

Dr. Jamie Dyce at jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca.   

Your participation is appreciated. 

Friday, June 29  
 MISSM/MISAM  programs: Last day 

to withdraw from Spring Semester 
courses. 

 MISSM/MISAM programs: Spring  
Semester ends. 

 

Saturday, June 30   
 Environmental Health program: Last 

day to receive 25% reduction on 
Spring Semester Education Fees for 
total withdrawal from Concordia  

     University of Edmonton. 
 

Sunday, July1  
 Canada Day holiday: Campus 

closed. 
 

Monday, 2 July 
 Canada Day holiday: Campus 

closed. 
 

Tuesday, 3 July 
 MISSM/MISAM programs: Semester 

examinations. 

  IMPORTANT DATES 

tel:(780)%20482-4357
http://www.mystudentplan.ca/csa/en/mywellness
mailto:studentlife@concordia.ab.ca
http://concordia.ab.ca/student-services/registrar/graduation/convocation/photography/
mailto:jamie.dyce@concordia.ab.ca.


 
 

Student Life staff are collecting donations on behalf of Second Chance Animal Rescue Society 
(SCARS) until Friday, June 22nd.  If you wish to make a donation, there is a drop box located in 
the Student Success Centre. Below is a partial list of items you could consider donating. For a com-
plete list please refer to https://scarscare.ca/wishlist/ 

 
Pet Food  

 Dog and Puppy Food (high quality) 

 Dog Treats and Chews (but no rawhide) 

 Dog biscuits, large Nylabones and Bully Stix. 

 Cat and kitten food (high quality wet and dry varieties) 

Supplies 

 Blankets (Disposable puppy pads) 

 Leashes, Collars, Stainless Steel Bowls, Supplements (Omega 3’s) 

 Office Supplies  

 Dog and cat plastic or wire kennels / Dog Gates and Exercise Pens (X-pens at least 30″  high) 

 Dog Toys + Cat Toys 

 Clumping Cat Litter 

 SCARS also needs blankets, fleece throws, bedspreads and quilts to take up to the pounds so that 

dogs waiting for our arrival have something nicer to sleep on than a cement floor. 

 Gift cards for Canadian Tire (or Canadian Tire Money), Walmart or Costco 

Cleaning Supplies 

 Bleach and Virkon 

 Carpet Cleaner 

 Garbage Bags 

 Laundry Detergent 

 Mops and Swiffers 

 Paper Towels 

https://scarscare.ca/wishlist/


 
 



 
 


